
From: Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Saturday, August 16, 2014 11:31 PM
To: Je vacation
Subject: B727

Jeffrey

My plan if you agree, is to fly Boeing to Palm beach on Tuesday. Restock plane with life vests and other supplies currently in PBI. When Fuel Flow box arrives Friday, install in PBI, I also have Boeing maintenance support if needed. I think it makes sense to fly Boeing on Tuesday rather than wait till Friday, in case Maintenance is needed.,

-Wednesday night return to NY via airlines for GIV trip Thursday to DCA

Fly Boeing to White Plains or Newark Sunday to be in position for Monday to Paris., This gives me two flights in Boeing before making a North Atlantic crossing.= Let me know if this works with your travel plans at your convenience?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone=?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">
<plist version=.0">

<dict>
 <key>date-last-viewed</key>
 <integer>0</integer>
 <key>date-received</key>
 <integer>1408231873</integer>
 <key>flags</key>
 <integer>8590195717</integer>
 <key>gmail-label-ids</key>
 <array>
 <integer>7</integer>
 <integer>27</integer>
 </array>
 <key>remote-id</key>
 <string>432429</string>
</dict>
</plist>